
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 August 2007 
 

2. BRIEFING:  RESOURCE CONSENT - PROPOSED ORGANIC PROCESSING PLANT 
 
 A briefing was given by the Project Manager, City Water and Waste Unit, to Board members on the 

resource consent for the proposed organic processing plant. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


